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If you would like someone to pray with you, Please The Redlands Church service is broadcast via the
meet an elder near the organ after the service. internet. You may be included in the broadcast. REDLANDS&CHURCH
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SABBATH SCHOOL
9:30 A.M.

Adults

Discovery Class - Studying the Minor Prophets
- Room 103
Quarterly Class - Room 105

Infant thru 6th Grade
Classrooms upstairs in SS wing
200 - Babies & Toddlers 0-3
201 - Pre-School/Kindergarten 4-6
202 - Ist & 2nd Grade
203 - 3rd & 4th Grade
204 - The Gallery 5th & 6th Grade
Register for Sabbath School here: 5

Junior High & High School
Community Building Basement
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A Sabbath School where we exchange ideas, thoughts, and experiences.
._/

The
LANDING

A SABBATH MORNING GATHERING FOR PARENTS SEEKING
SPIRITUAL REFUELING AND COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS
SABBATH MORNINGS | ROOM 205 | 9:45 A.M.

Baby Changing Tables

Are located in the upstairs restrooms in the Sabbath School wing,
and also in the restrooms on the main floor of the auditorium.

HEY 5TH & 6 TH GRADERS!

THE COMPASS PROGRAM’S FIRST MEETING OF THE
YEAR WILL BE TODAY AT 2 PM
@ OAK GLEN!
CHECK YOUR EMAIL FOR MORE INFORMATION

QUESTIONS? ASK MR. RONNY!

}ﬁ ADVENTURERS CLUB
ORIENTATION!

PLEASE JOIN US TODAY, FOR A BRIEF MEETING
AND INFORMATION SESSION OF THIS YEAR’S
ADVENTURERS CLUB ACTIVITIES. WE WILL MEET
IN THE AUDITORIUMCIHP\GP\RACE%IATELY FOLLOWING

IN ADDITION TO SOME FUN, ADVENTUROUS
ACTIVITIES, ADVENTURERS AND THEIR FAMILIES

WILL LEARN ABOUT OUR CALENDAR OF EVENTS,

NEW ACTIVITIES, AND MORE!
A LIGHT LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED SO DON'T
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Ro
\ oM 105
We love having children in the sanctuary
during church, but if you feel they need a
break, we have room 105 set up for you
with a live feed.

If you are a nursing mom, there is a small
room in the back of 105 that will give you
some privacy.

(Don't worry if the Sabbath School class is still meeting -
they're happy to have you walk through).

“A relationship is net what makes you
happy. A relationship is what makes
you holy. Reladionships are The
sanclfying process by which God
lumes your self—seeking. lying hear!
e a selff-giving. wershiping heart”
— Gary themas (adapled)

honeygrams g@ :

If you wish to send a kind word to

someone, you may use the honeygram

Just stick it in the beehive at the
welcome desk!

3,3 at your pew & we will mail it for you.

2025
CHURCH BUDGET
$722,207

Monthly Amount Needed: $60,184
Received in September to date: $31,145

ADV GIVING

On your tithe envelope, money donated to Building
Fund goes directly to help pay for our building loans.
If you would like to give specifically to the SECC loan,

please write that on one of the blank lines.

*Loose offerings go to local church budget
*Check should be made out to Redlands SDA Church

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FINANCIAL SUPPORT!
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